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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

January 20, 2014

MEMORANDUM to —

All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors & Chiefs
All District/Port Collectors
And Others Concerned

SUBJECT: Ms. Nemia T. Getes, Food and Drug Administration (FDA) as
Liaison Officer to Bureau of Customs (BOO)

Attached is the letter dated January 13, 2014 of Dir. Kenneth Y. Hartigan-Go,
MD, Acting Director-General, Food and Drug Administration, Department of Health,
informing this Bureau that MS. NEMIA T. GETES, Head, Customs Liaison Unit,
FDA, will be handling and liaising matters between the FDA and the BOC.

Ms. Getes can be reached thru telephone no. 857-1900 local 2141 or at email

address: ntgetes@fda.gov.ph.

JOHN P. SEVILLA
‘ Commissioner

Bureau of Custems
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For your information and guidance.

23-50n- 291w



MASTER CQF’Y%

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Health F D A wy /1

FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION

Internal 4 @mg
Received by :
13 January 2014 Dw M_MM_Q—/ -

HON. JOHN PHILIP J. SEVILLA
Commissioner

Bureau of Customs

Port of Manila

Dear Commissioner Sevilla: "II"I“"II'”iI”I ”Il"l I"
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Greetings!

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has a new organizational structure in line
with the Implementing Rules and Regulations of R. A. 9711, otherwise known as,
Food and Drug Administration Act of 2009.

In this regard, we would like to inform you that MS. NEMIA T. GETES, F ood-Drug
Regulation Officer V, will be handling and liaising on matters between FDA and
BOC. Officially, she is the Head of the Customs Liaison Unit under the Operations
cluster of FDA. She can be reached thru telephone n0.857-1900 local 2141 or at email
address: ntgetes@fda.gov.ph.

For your information and guidance. Thank you and more power.

Very truly yoyrs,

Y. HARTIGAN-GO, MD
ctor-General
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